
Submitter: Kevin Gibson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

I am a gun owner and Oregon native. I've lived here my whole life. I've purchased 

firearms from local businesses since the time that I could legally purchase firearms. I 

firmly belive that imposing a tax would increase the already tremendous pressure on 

the local businesses that have seen so much struggle in the last half decade. I 

implore you wholeheartedly to play reconsider your stance on enacting this bill. 


